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May 1, 2020 
RFH Community,  

 

I hope that your children had the opportunity to participate in our virtual Spirit Week during the past few days. 

In meetings with students, Dr. Handerhan and I have received feedback from students letting us know that 

they are comfortable with the expectations for fourth-quarter online learning. You may have also seen 

Governor Murphy recognize two of our seniors during his daily press conference on Wednesday, April 29, 

2020. 

 

As the weather becomes more inviting, please remind students to practice social distancing guidelines when 

they are outside your home. We are happy to see our students participating in their coaches’ workouts, their 

physical education classes, and using our fields; however, we must remain vigilant with our expectations for 

safe social distance when on the RFH track and fields. 

 

Please join me and the Rumson-Fair Haven Regional High School Board of Education and Administrative staff 

to thank our faculty during the week of May 4 - May 8, 2020, Teacher Appreciation Week,  for their unwavering 

commitment to supporting our students. During the past few weeks, you have been able to see firsthand the 

efforts of our teachers, counselors and other staff members as they have found ways to teach, explain, connect, 

support and guide our students through this challenging learning environment.  

 

Follow @RFH_Regional on twitter and instagram and #thankateacher. 

 

Debra Gulick 


